Aladdin Jr. Ticket Information

Tickets are now on sale for the 5" and 4t grade production of Aladdin Jr!
Come see the amazing production the students have been working very hard
onl '

March 14 and 15 - both at 7:00 PM
AHES Gymnasium

To purchase tickets to see Aladdin, we are using the booktix website. This

website will allow you to select seats and pay online so that you don't have to
wait online the night of the show!

Simply go to this website:

ahes.booktix.com

If you have any questions, please email me at
jwolff@ahes.k12.nj.us
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